
 

Date: 3/21/2013 

Alex Trakas
Brookwood SD 167
201 Glenwood Dyer Rd
Glenwood, IL 60425 1845

Re: Technology Plan Approval
Date of Approval: 03/21/2013 

Dear Alex Trakas: 

Brookwood SD 167 (070161670020000) submitted a District Technology Plan (DTP) to ISBE on 03/21/2013. This
technology plan has been approved and covers the period starting on July 1, 2013 and ending on June 30, 2016.*
You will find a link to the PDF version of the Peer Review Response Form on your district roadmap at
http://iirc.niu.edu. Please review this form carefully to ensure that comments and suggestions are addressed prior to
or during the annual review of your plan.  
 
This document certifies that the approved technology plan meets the requirements set forth by the Schools and
Libraries Division of the Universal Service Administrative Company for the E-Rate program. If you have questions,
please contact me at 217/782-5589 or by e-mail at jawalsh@isbe.net   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
James Walsh  
Principal Consultant  
Illinois State Board of Education  
 
cc: Mary Warren 
 
*Notice to eligible e-Rate applicants: Plans containing E-Rateable activities for one or two phases will only receive approval for equal number of years.
All applicants and service providers are required to retain documents related to the Universal Service Fund for a period of at least five (5) years from the
last date of service. The suggested list of documents to retained can be found in Paragraphs 45-50 in the FCC¶s 5th Report and Order (FCC 04-190)  
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